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Music Policy   

Only the approved DJs listed below are permitted to play aboard the Grand Lady and 

utilize our internal on-board speaker system if they choose to.   

All DJs must keep volume to a level to which our Captain and Crew can effectively 

communicate in any potential emergency situations.  Before guest boarding, the 

Captain will conduct a sound check with the DJ to set this volume level for the 

remainder of the event.  If already playing music during boarding, the Captain will 

coordinate with the DJ to stop playing briefly prior to boat’s departure so our crew 

can play our recorded safety announcement.  While we are not in the business of 

censoring anyone’s fun, we do take our image in the Buffalo maritime community 

seriously.  We ask that songs with excessive profanity and vulgarity not be played. All 

music must be stopped when the vessel passes Buffalo RiverWorks on our return trip 

so Captain and Crew can effectively communicate during docking.   

Grand Lady Cruises, Inc is not responsible for damaged or stolen equipment. DJs are, 

however, responsible for damage to our speakers and other equipment if plugged into 

our system. With any questions or concerns about these policies, please contact 

Grand Lady Cruises at 716-873-4630.   

 

GLC Approved DJs: 

716 Sound: 716-777-4360 

DJ Spooky Stephen Pieroni: 716-940-0610 

Artistic Audio: 716-939-5272 

Whirlin’ Disc Sound: 716-741-3139 

CarolinaBlu (Robert Herrod): 716-923-5251  

Moving Music: 716-649-1490 

 

If there is a DJ not listed above that you would like to use, you may submit a request to Grand 

Lady Cruises in advance of your charter.  We will need liability insurance information from 

your requested DJ, and if approved, they will not be allowed to plug in to our on board sound 

system.  They must agree to all policies laid out above regarding volume, profanity, etc.   


